RUTHZEE LOUIJEUNE
BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR AT-LARGE

May 25, 2022

Council President Ed Flynn

1 City Hall Square, Suite 550

Boston, MA 02201

Re: Absence for Council Meeting on May 25, 2022

Dear Council President Flynn,

I regret to inform you that I will be unable to attend today’s Council Meeting.

Should you or any member of the public have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach

out to my office directly at 617-635-4376, or at ruthzee.louijeune@boston.gov.

Sincerely,

e

Ruthzee Louijeune
Boston City Councilor At-Large



